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NOTICE OF FIRST READING
ZONING AMENDMENT BYLAW NO. 1065-79, 2024 

SMALL-SCALE, MULTI-UNIT HOUSING

Pursuant to the Local Government Act, the Town of Gibsons advises that a Public Hearing will 
not be held for “Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 1065-79, 2024”. The Town of Gibsons Council 
intends to consider First Reading of Bylaw No. 1065-79, 2024 at its regular meeting scheduled 
on Tuesday, May 7, 2024, at 7:00 pm.

	



Tuesday, May 7, 2024, at 7 pm

Council Chambers
474 South Fletcher Road 
Gibsons, BC

PURPOSE OF PROPOSED BYLAW
This bylaw implements the provincial 
government's Small-Scale, Multi-Unit 
Housing zoning requirements to allow 
secondary suites on all single-family zoned 
lots on Block 7, Chaster Road. 

Secondary suites are permitted on all other 
single-family zoned lots in Gibsons.

WHERE CAN I INSPECT THE BYLAW?
A copy of the bylaw is available at: 
gibsons.ca/currentdevelopmentapplications

WHY AM I BEING NOTIFED?
You are located within 100 m of the subject 
property.
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